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CELEBRATING 51 YEARS IN 2015 
 
 

 
6th January 2015 
 
 
To All 2014 Coaches’ and Managers  
 
 
    2015 COACHES AND MANAGERS 
 
 
The Executive Committee would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year and hope you have all stayed safe 
and well throughout the holiday and festive season. 
 
 With the upcoming season (2015) less than 3 months away we would like to thank you for your time and 
dedication to Ingleburn Eagles during the 2014 season. 
 
As registrations are approaching we are asking if you are able to continue in the role of coach/manager 
during the upcoming season.  
 
Please consider this request and reply via email to Linda Martin secretary@ingleburneagles.org.au  or 
Gary Wilson president@ingleburneagles.org.au advising the position you would like to continue with e.g. 
coach/manager. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
LINDA MARTIN 
Secretary 
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